
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2020 
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  
 

Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
Nov. 1-30 PTO’s Thanks for Giving Campaign  
Nov. 25-27 No School for PSD Students—Fall Break 
Dec. 18  End of 2nd Quarter (1st Semester) 
Dec. 21-Jan. 1 No School for PSD Students, Winter Break 
Jan. 4  No School for PSD Students, Staff Workday 
 

 Denotes a PTO Sponsored/Volunteer Opportunity or Funded Event 
 

1.  Attendance and Remote Learning – As we move back into remote learning, please know that your child is 
expected to be online Monday-Friday. Teachers will take attendance daily. If your child won’t be online in 
time for attendance, please call the office attendance line at 488-6726 or send an email to 
janes@psdschools.org  We will still need to know about illnesses, as we are responsible for contact tracing 
should the need arise. Thanks for your help with this.  
 
2.  Tavelli Families -- We want you to know that we are here to support you and your students during this 
holiday season. The following are some of the ways we can support you and your kid(s).   

• Social/emotional support for students 

• Consultation with parents and staff 

• Referrals for community resources including  
o Counseling and mental health support 
o Assistance with food, clothing, and other household necessities 
o Holiday assistance 
o Help with school supplies, concerns, or needs 

• Collaboration with counseling and mental health providers outside of PSD 
Please feel free to reach out if you or your student needs support. We look forward to learning and growing 
with you this year! 
 
3.  Keyboarding News -- Many students have ramped up their keyboarding practice in Typing Club. Almost 

everyone increased their WPM on the first of 6 Keyboarding Battles!!! The students who practiced the most 

increased the most. Battle 2 is December 7th! Keep practicing! 

Scoring for this contest is: 20 minutes of practice = 1 point, 30 minutes = 2 points, 60 or more minutes = 3 

points. 

4.  PTO Thanks for Giving Campaign Ends Soon – PTO’s annual fundraiser will end Monday, November 30, 

2020. Thanks to all who have contributed, our students will benefit from your generosity. If you are able to 
and haven’t sent a donation, please go to the PTO website: https://www.tavellipto.com 
                
Community Dates to Remember (Please note Poudre School District does not endorse or take responsibility for programs or 

activities sponsored by other organizations.)  

Dec. 3  Mental Health Matters Virtual Event, 6:30-8:00 p.m. (see flyer attached to the email)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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